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The Plymouth Laryngectomy Club
(PLC)
A Charitable Support Group for Plymouth Cancer Laryngectomees

80 Warleigh Avenue, Plymouth, Devon, PL2 1NP
Telephone:  (01752) 563800

Mobile: 07745819828 (text only)
Website:  http://plymouthlaryngectomyclub.yolasite.com/ 
Email: saudigeoff@yahoo.co.uk
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AN INVITATION TO JOIN

THE PLYMOUTH LARYNGECTOMY CLUB

The Plymouth Laryngectomy Club (PLC) aims to offer support and understanding to Laryngectomees and their families in the Plymouth area.  
[image: image2.png]\ /A &
|



Are you a Laryngectomee, or do you know  someone who is?
We also invite any other Head & Neck Cancer patients to become Club Members.
Why not get in touch and come and join  us? 
We usually meet at 10.30 a.m. on the second Tuesday of  each month. 



For further information please look on our website or contact our

Club Secretary…  details at the top of the page
PLC MEETINGS scheduled for 2012
Tuesday, 13th March 2012

The Mustard Tree

Tuesday, 10th April 2012

Away Day

Tuesday, 15th May 2012

The Mustard Tree

Tuesday, 12th June 2012

Away Day

Tuesday, 10th July 2012

The Mustard Tree

Tuesday, 14th August 2012

Away Day

Tuesday, 11th September 2012
The Mustard Tree

Friday, 5th October 2012 (TBC)
The Mustard Tree

Possible date of the Plymouth Laryngectomy  Information Day & PLC AGM
Tuesday, 13th November 2012
Away Day

Tuesday, 11th December 2012
The Mustard Tree

Tuesday, 18th December 2012 (TBC)
Away Day

Possible date for PLC Christmas Dinner
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The Plymouth Laryngectomy Club   (PLC) is  an Affiliated Member of:   The National Association of Laryngectomy Clubs   (NALC)
In Association with Macmillan Cancer Support
Registered Charity Number:   273635

A Member of Community & Social Action Plymouth (CASAP)

Patrons & Medical Advisors : Mr. W.M. BRIDGER, FRCS - Consultant ENT Surgeon,
Mr. Tass MALIK, BSc FRCS (Gen), FRCS (ORL H&N) - Consultant Otolaryngologist, Head & Neck / Thyroid Surgeon,   Derriford Hospital, Plymouth.

